
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

North West Regional Hospital  

Emergency Department 

Benchmarking and Step 1 Grievance 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) on behalf of members from the 

North West Regional Hospital Emergency Department raised a Step 1 Grievance as per the Tasmanian Nurses 

and Midwives [Tasmanian State Service] Award 2024, Part VII, Section 2: Workload Management S2013.The ANMF 

has received a written response from the Tasmanian Health Service (THS) management acknowledging the 

significant challenges raised and have proposed a meeting to look at practical solutions to address the 

concerns.  

 

The ANMF are calling for expressions of interest from members who would like to attend the meeting on 

Monday 10 February at 1100hrs. If you would like to represent your colleagues, please email 

Annette.Beechey@anmftas.org.au. 

 

A member meeting to provide an update and discuss next steps is tentatively booked for Monday 10 February 

at 1400hrs. A notice will be placed on your noticeboard and a reminder text sent to members following 

confirmation. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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